
 

 

PRINCIPAL REPORT  

Georgetown-Ridge Farm High School 

January 24, 2011 

 

 

We are getting back in the swing of things.  Report cards were given out Friday January 

7
th
.  Mid Term for the 3

rd
 nine weeks is February 4

th
.    

 

English and Math teachers worked with STI on testing. 

 

We are looking at starting another class for the after school program called “Project 

Citizen”. 

 

The boys and girls Vermilion County Tournament was January 15
th

 and runs through 

January 22nd.  All games played at The Danville Civic Center.  Also the Cheerleaders 

competed in the Vermilion County Cheerleading Competition on January 22
nd

, also at the 

Danville Civic Center. 

 

The boy’s basketball team placed 3rd at the Hayden’s Holiday Tournament with a record 

of 5 wins and 0 losses. 

 

The Chess team sponsored their annual Tournament on December 23
rd

 here at 

Georgetown. 

 

I have enclosed a newsletter form ISBE which contains articles about our after school 

programs. 
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